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State wide “TPCF” Grant Project. 

Each year the Pioneers apply for Grants to do 

our projects..  This year the “TPCF ” Grant we 

did projects for the  homeless. Six Councils of 

the Virginia – Old Dominion Chapter will be doing 

this project. Tidewater fixing bags for homeless. 

    

 

 

Have you Moved? New Email? New Name?                                        

Let us know so we can update your 

Membership record to stay in touch.   

Email Us: lwd547@verizon.net 

Call Us:  540 798-4962 

 

THANK YOU PIONEERS FOR A VERY 

SUCCESSFUL   2018 AND MAY YOU 

AND YOUR FAMILIES BE BLESSED 

DURING 2019.Us:  

Linda Dudley 

Email:   lwd547@verizon.net 

Telephone: 540 798-4962   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monthly Lunch for Roanoke Council Every 2nd Friday 

of the month. Contact Delores Ferguson 540 563-1624 

Monthly Lunch for Richmond Council contact Jan 

Belote  804 745-0162   

Monthly Breakfast for Blue Ridge Council contact 

Robbin Willis 540-825-5655 

Monthly Lunch for Peninsula Council 3rd Monday of the 

month Contact Nita White 757 503-0952 for more 

information. 

Monthly Lunch for Lynchburg Council Contact Beverly 

O’Brien 434 929-0259 

Monthly Lunch for Tidewater Council contact Carol 

Warburton  757 489-8948 

HELP SUPPORT                                                  

OUR COMMUNITY PROJECTS 

MAKE A DONATION TO NEW VISION 

PIONEERS – OLD DOMINION CHAPTER# 

43 

Thank you for your Donations!                            

They are what sustain our ability to               

“Answer The Call of Those In Need                            

in our communities.   

Have your family and friends join us by 

becoming a Pioneer.  Dues are $22. per year  

For more information contact Linda Dudley 

lwd547@verizon.net or 540 798-4962 

In Memory 

To all Pioneers, Pioneer Partners, and 

Friends of Pioneers we are sorry for your 

lost   Please let us know of any Pioneers 

that have passed.  Pioneers are a very 

supporting group and care about our 

members. 

Please contact Linda Dudley  

lwd547@verizon.net 
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The Old Dominion Chapter – New Vision Pioneers would like to have you and your 

family to join us in 2019 to do the many projects we do in the state of Virginia. If you 

have any suggestions on projects we could do, please let us know.  Below is a list of 

some of the projects we do. 

Dish it Up – helping food banks   Send Special Needs People to the International Sports  

Valentines for Veterans    Jamboree 

Distributing Dictionaries to 3rd grader     Homeless Projects   

US Playground maps 

Bingo at nursing homes 

Meals on Wheel 

Smart Bears and Hug a Bears 

Recycling 

Soup Kitchens, Women shelters,  Working with homeless families. 

And many more projects.  COME AND JOIN US and become a New Vision Pioneer.  Our  dues are $22 per year 

Pioneers is a 501 C3 organization and our Headquarters is in Denver CO. and we are made up of communication 

workers and their families.  We are nationwide and used to be sponsored by AT&T, Western Electric, Verizon and 

many more but now we get grants and fundraise to have the money to do our projects.  We need new leadership for 

our Councils and Chapter. 

If you would like more information on how you could help, please contact us. 

Linda Dudley -  New Vision Pioneers – Old Dominion Chapter #43  President lwd547@verizon.net   Subject Pioneers 

or call 540 798-4962 

Jan Belote – New Vision Pioneers – Old Dominion Chapter #43 – Vice President  tFlysis44@verizon.net  Subject 

Pioneers

 

                                                            Come join us. 
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